
Fundraising Opportunity 

The County of St. Paul and Town of St. Paul are each looking for a non-profit group, 

service group or sports team to assist with cleanup of the public stands/areas after 

the LRA Rodeo Performances from August 29 to September 1, 2024.

The group selected by the Town will work with the group selected by the County to 

decide which two performances they will each clean and which performance they will 

clean jointly.  Each group will receive a $1,500 honorarium for the cleanup as well as 

the collection of bottles after each performance. A minimum of 12 volunteers is 
recommended for each post performance clean up.

If you are interested in this fundraiser, submit a letter explaining a little bit about your 

organization and what the funds will be used for, along with your contact information. 

If you are a Not-for-Profit group located in the County of St. Paul, forward your letter to 

brichard@county.stpaul.ab.ca 

If you are a Not-for-Profit group located in the Town of St. Paul, forward your letter to 

sburton@town.stpaul.ab.ca. 

The deadline to apply is Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at noon.
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